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To: Dr. Hyeon Woo Lee
Chair, TTA PG05 International Coordination Ad Hoc Group
mailto:woojaa@samsung.com

The IEEE 802.16 Working Group (WG) on Broadband Wireless Access* acknowledges receipt of your letter
(numbered IEEE L802.16-04/09 of 13 March 2004) and the Technical Report “Service & Network
Requirements for 2.3GHz Portable Internet” (numbered IEEE L802.16-04/10r1). We appreciate this input and
your willingness to share it with us.

At its Session #30 this week, the IEEE 802.16 WG approved comment resolutions in the ballot of IEEE
P802.16-REVd/D3, a revision of existing work on fixed broadband wireless access. We expect to complete this
document by mid-May. We also resolved comments on P802.16e/D1, the enhancement for support of mobile
terminals. Substantial progress was made, and the work remains on track for completion later this year. We
welcome your comments on the upcoming P802.16e/D2.

Finally, we would like to inform you that the Working Group accepted an invitation to hold its Session #33 in
Seoul, Korea in September 2004, with the dates yet to be finalized.

The IEEE 802.16 Working Group appreciates TTA’s interest in our work and activities.

Sincerely,

Dr. Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc: Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee

                                                            
* The views expressed in this communication are those of the IEEE 802.16 Working Group and do not necessarily represent the
views of the IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee, the IEEE Standards Association, or the IEEE.
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